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29th September 2023 
 
Dear families,  
 
We continue to see positives in our behaviour 
and attitudes this week. Thank you for 
supporting us. I hope you have seen on Class 
Dojo the new Golden Rules, please talk these 
through with your children. 
 
ATTENDANCE 
Next week we will begin to publish our weekly 
attendance figures for every class and our 
attendance prize winners. We will soon be 
putting all children each week who have 100% 
into a raffle to win a shopping voucher for you as 
parents, helping us to get them in every day and 
on time! 
 
ACADEMY CONSULTATION 
The academy consultation period closes soon. If 
you have any questions please come into school 
and ask to speak to Mr Done. 
 
MOBILE PHONES 
Please remember we operate a no active mobile 
phones policy on site to keep you and your 
children safe. We also want to see parents 
sharing conversations with children before and 
after school rather than phone and video calls 
please! 
 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS OFFER 
Letters have all been sent out to families now and 
many have already been returned. In fact we 
have had so many that we will now need some 
time to sort out choosing names from a hat for 
the clubs. We will do our very best to ensure your 
child gets at least one of your choices! Please 
ensure that you return any letters NO LATER than 
Tuesday 3rd October.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
INTO UNIVERSITY 
Year 6 Tim Peake Class had a fantastic week at 
IntoUniversity, the behaviour of the children was 
praised by the staff and they all graduated after 
a fantastic trip to Lotherton Hall! 
 
NEW PARENT GOVERNOR OPPORTUNITY 
A number of parents have suggested that they 
would be interested in applying for the position. 
We will soon be writing to you all to ask if you are 
interested in a parent governor responsibility for 
our school. We will explain how you can 
nominate yourself, or someone else for this 
important role, look out for the letter this week! 
 
CLASS DOJO REMINDER 
Class Dojo is now fully up and running, and most 
parents have now signed up. If you have not yet 
signed up please can you use the QR code to log 
in and register your child. It is a great app which 
allows us to communicate with you and you with 
the class teacher. I will continue to post my 
assembly every week so you can listen out for 
your child’s name! 
 
PE KIT UPDATE 
A reminder that on PE days you should send 
your child dressed in their PE kit. This now 
includes black jogging bottoms and a black 
sweatshirt. Please do not send your child in 
other sportswear, this is not permitted. Children 
can wear any sports trainers for PE 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Sam Done   Kelsey Thackray  
Interim Headteacher Deputy Headteacher 
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Year 
group 

Class name Star Award  Achievement 
Award 

Reception Curious Caterpillars Aro J Nami W 

Hardworking Hippos Salman A Maymuna A 

1 Millie Bright Aidan M Yousef 

Julia Donaldson Husna S Munir H 

Malala Yousafzai Youssoupha Beteal 

2 Rosa Parks Harun A Bahar S 

Sir David Attenborough  Aiden B Amaar A 

3 Kevin Sinfield Sophia K Daniel F 

Martin Luther King Rayan S Nijood M 

4 Michael Jordan Kiara H Battal A 

Greta Thunberg Kayden A Aleena M 

5 Sir Mo Farah Vinh P Kiarah TP 

Marcus Rashford Mia H Rama M 

6 Katherine Johnson Osasuwa O Hussein M 

Tim Peake Nmaa A Dilan D 


